From: Marlowe Dunker

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Early Childhood Ed
Date: Monday, March 26, 2018 3:13:59 PM

Hi, I am writing to express my husband and my support for fully funding Early Childhood including Parents as
Teachers, Best Beginnings and PreK! As parents of two young children we have come to count on these services
and have benefited greatly from them. We felt that the support and information we gained from the Parents as
Teachers program was particularly invaluable.

Thank You,

Marlowe Dunker

112 Behrends Ave

Juneau, AK

99801
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